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Dear colleagues,  

 

 

on behalf of Gardarika credit unions let us congratulate Foundation of Irish 

league of credit unions on its 30 th Anniversary and wish you all the best: 

development, prosperity, trust and support of you members! 

Anniversary is not only next date, it is the next stage, a good occasion to 

summarize the work done and to set the new long-term tasks for the implementing 

better life in the world. During 30 years FILCU have been contributing huge efforts 

to establish credit cooperation in countries where it was highly needed. Irish 

movement of credit cooperation is recognized as one of the strongest in the world. 

It became possible thanks to severe cooperation spirit, credit unions support and hard 

and harmonious work of the team. 

We do appreciate our long term cooperation, the joint work have been 

continuing for almost 20 years, we were succeed to learn much from the experienced 

senior friend and partner.  

We wish all your team and your members strong health, implementation of 

confident aims in the future. 

Keep in touch  

We are always open for any cooperation, it is our pleasure. 

With best regards, 

Association of Credit unions “Gardarika” 
 

 

 

Chairman of council                  ______________              Vadim Khodos 

 

 

Executive Director        ______________              Irina Kriazheva 
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